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RE: EXPECTED MAJOR SHORTAGES ON PVC CONDUIT
Dear Valued customer,

ALERT – Expected major shortages on PVC Conduit

Due to current shortages of raw material we are expecting to see major shortages in supply of

PVC conduits over the coming weeks. Therefore current pricing will only be available if the

stock is readily available. As product lines run out this will mean we will no longer be able to

commit to current April pricing and the new May 2022 rates will apply. 

Underground Civil Supplies apologises for the inconvenience but we are preparing for this to

be an effect across the whole industry. 

We ask to avoid disappointment especially on large quantity orders that you order and commit

to your stock via a PO as soon as possible. 

Kind Regards

Paul Smith
General Manager
Underground Civil Supplies





